বি February 2018

The Secretary
Local Electoral Area Boundary Committees 2017

## Submission on behalf of the Dungarvan Lismore District Council

Dear Secretary,

At the meeting of the Dungarvan-Lismore District Council held on 12 February 2018, all of the Councillors present agreed that I should write to the Committee to request on their behalf that there should be no change to the current composition and structure of the Dungarvan-Lismore District Council.

Yours sincerely



**Ivan Grimes** 

**Director of Services** 

Waterford City and County Council